
This Winter, Energy  
Costs are Expected to 
Increase for Customers 
Throughout New England.

Unitil is Here to Provide Relief.
We are 100% committed to lessening the impact of 
seasonal energy cost spikes on your monthly bills. 
Here are just a few suggestions on how you can 
prepare for the coming winter by taking advantage 
of no- and low-cost ways to use less energy:  

•	 Get a no-cost energy assessment to  
discover energy-saving opportunities. 

•	 Make energy efficiency improvements  
such as weatherization upgrades like 
insulation and air sealing.  

•	 Take advantage of rebates and incentives  
on qualifying energy saving upgrades. 

•	 Check to see if you’re eligible for  
financial assistance, enhanced rebates,  
or no-cost upgrades.
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For more information and to schedule  
a no-cost energy assessment,  
visit unitil.com/winter-energy-prices


